
September 20, 2022 
 
Meeting Time:   12:00 p.m. 
Meeting Place:   Rossville Town Park Pavilion 
Lunch Provided By:  Rod Miller/Bev Miller 
Members Present:   13 members present 
 

1. Rod Miller called the meeting to order.  Thank you Rod and Bev for supplying the 
meal.  Minutes from the previous meeting were approved as presented. 

2. Treasurer’s Report:  Rita stated she would have an updated expense/revenue 
report at the next meeting.  
Checking Acct:  $12,770.44 
Savings Acct:  $13,694.33 
6 Month CD:  $10,177.98 

 
New Business: 

1. The new coupon books have been distributed and are on sale now. 
 
Summer’s End Festival Committees: 

 Advertising—Nothing new to report 

 Booths—It was stated the helicopter ride had a 2 ½ hr. wait and hoped to bring 
another helicopter next year. 

 Hornet Hustle—87 were registered and 67 finished. 

 Car Show—Roger stated there were 179 registered cars.  Everything went well. 

 Church Service—No report 

 Little Miss/Mister/Cutest Baby—The babies brought in the most donations.  It 
was suggested backing up the contests since the Hornet Hustle is finishing up at 
7:00 p.m. 

 Entertainment—Cody stated the area used for the entertainment didn’t work well.  
Suggested renting a portable stage. 

 Parade—There were 70 entries.  It was suggested having a porta pot located at 
the school for the parade and possibly have a decorated float contest to 
encourage people to decorate floats. 

 Fireworks—It was well received. 

 Parking/Trash Pickup—Adrian stated both seemed to go well. 

 Cake Walk—There was more participation this year with having it right after the 
contests on Friday evening. 

 
There being no further business to come before the group, the meeting was adjourned 
to Tuesday, October 18, 2022 at 12:00 p.m. at the Rossville Town Park Pavilion.  Rita 
Betts has volunteered to supply a light lunch for the next meeting. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
      Rod Miller, Co-President 
          
 


